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Carl D. Perkins Grant Report

The Vocational Education Act of 1984, often called the Carl D. Perkins Act or the 
Perkins Act, authorizes federal funds funneled through the state to support vocational 
education programs.  Collin College has been receiving Perkins funding for many years.  
However, in 2022, we crossed the million-dollar threshold for the first time.  The trend 
continues this year as well.

Resource:
Dr. Abe Johnson, SVP Campus Operations
972-985-3760
ajohnson@collin.edu


